From: Oliver, Mark/RDD

To: Black, Lyna/RDD; Kane, Clare/SDO
Subject: FW: Concerns of the Kanawha Fire Protection District [EXTERNAL]
Date: Tuesday, January 16, 2018 9:19:51 AM

Comment from the Kanawha Fire Department (comment included as part of string at end of this e-
mail)

From: Kevin Spesert [mailto:kspesert@sitesproject.org]

Sent: Monday, January 15, 2018 8:31 PM

To: Kanawha FPD <kanawhafpd@gmail.com>

Cc: Rob Thomson <rthomson@sitesproject.org>; Oliver, Mark/RDD <Mark.Oliver@CH2M.com>
Subject: RE: Concerns of the Kanawha Fire Protection District [EXTERNAL]

Chief..

Thank you for your comments...| have forwarded them on to our environmental team...
Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions at (530) 632-4071

Thanks!

Kevin

From: Kanawha FPD [mailto:kanawhafpd@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, January 15, 2018 8:28 PM

To: Kevin Spesert <kspesert@sitesproject.org>
Subject: Concerns of the Kanawha Fire Protection District

Please note, that until a couple of weeks ago, when the Maxwell fire chief called me, | was
unaware that a portion of our district was in the Sites Reservoir plan. At this time, | am unsure of
our accessibility to the area- it will more then likely be a cross country endeavor. There will
definitely be a delayed response time, due to the distance from our station on County Rd. D.

Unlike Maxwell, we are an all volunteer fire department. The whereabouts and availability of the
volunteers makes for varying response times, as opposed to an immediate dispatch from a paid
department. Not being able to see into the future, | can only say that we will deal with emergencies
to the best of our capabilities.

Respectfully yours, Roger Steinhoff (530-517-0782)

Fire Chief, Kanawha Fire Protection District
1709 County Rd D - Willows, Ca. 95988

kanawhafpdd@gmail.com
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